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October 30, 2024 

 

RE: Phone Communication  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The district has been working diligently to implement a process that allows parents to contact their child’s school in 

case of an emergency utilizing Google Voice. Please find listed below an explanation on the process to call the 

schools.     

• Parents will first call the Google Voice number (listed below by building).  

▪ It may ask you to say your name – very similar to calling “collect.” 

▪ It will sound something like this: “Please state your name after the tone and Google 

Voice will connect you,” and then a moment before it begins to ring.  

▪ After several rings, it will ask the user to leave a voicemail message.   

 

• Parents should leave their full name, phone number, and the name of the student when calling. Please be 

detailed in the message. Leaving as much information as possible, allows the buildings to help respond 

more quickly. If this message is for a teacher or the school nurse, please provide that information as well.  

 

• If you are attempting to contact your child's school, district administrator, or transportation, we are 

encouraging you to email the staff member directly. Transportation email information can be located on the 

district website.  

Glenolden:   Google Voice: 484-840 3425 

Norwood:    Google Voice: 484-840-3329 

Prospect Park:   Google Voice: 484-841-8404 

Tinicum:    Google Voice: 484-787-2522 

Kindergarten:    Google Voice: 484-841-8406 

 

High School:    Google Voice: 484-243-0226 

High School Nurse:   Google Voice: 484-639-9539 

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we continue to address our networking disruption. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley 

Superintendent 
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